
 

 
By volunteering as a Moderator, you’ll be saddlin' up for an unforgettable experience! 
  
Here’s what’s in store for you:  

• A special invite to a virtual kick-off meeting for Moderators, where we’ll get ready to ride 
into the conference (meeting on March 24th @ 2 p.m.; invite will follow after sign-up). 

• Assigned to introduce a session and the presenter during the conference - each Moderator 
will be connected with their session’s presenter(s) via email before the event. 

• Moderating any questions during your session, making sure things run smoother than a 
cowboy’s lasso. 

• A chance to network with fellow cowboys and cowgirls and learn a valuable new skill to add 
to your saddlebag. 

Click on this link to sign up by the end of the day on Friday, March 7th – don’t miss out on this wild 
ride!  Yee Haw! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to ILASAA Conference Program Co-Chairs, Jenn 
Schultz (jennifer.a.schultz@svcc.edu) or Stephanie Claudio (stephanie.claudio@illinois.gov). 
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